
 
 
 
 

7th July 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of being a ‘Healthy School’ all children in our school have water available to them 
at all times in the classroom. This helps to improve their concentration and to keep their 
brains active.  
To aid this we have school water bottles, available for parents to purchase.  
The water bottle will remain in school and be cleaned / sterilised on a regular basis, with 
the cap being replaced every half term, at a minimum.  
The cost of the bottle and replacement caps etc. is £3.50 
If you would like to order a water bottle for your child for the 2017 - 2018 academic year 
please complete and return the below form with payment by the end of term.  
Thank you. 
 
School Office 
 

 
 
Name of child _______________________________ Year ______________ 
 
I enclose £3.50  
 
Signed _________________________________________________   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


